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GENERAL MEETING 

January 10, 2022 @ 6:30 P.M. at Stone Palace 

 

Welcome: The meeting began at 6:30 P.M. with Kaleena welcoming all members in 
attendance. Thirteen members were present for the meeting. See attendance sheet for 
members present. 
 

Kaleena allowed for members present to share their Aggie updates. 
 

Secretary Report: Jody presented the November Meeting Minutes. Sandy made a 
motion to approve the November Meeting Minutes. Carla seconded the motion. All 
approved. 
 

Treasurer's Report: Amy did not provide a financial report. Only two checks were 
written out since the last report. 
 

Membership: Nothing to report. 
 

Programs/Socials:  
Kristie is looking into having a social next month after the general meeting. The social 
will consist of a craft where members can create their own Aggie Mom tumbler or mug.  
More details to follow and will be emailed and posted as soon as possible. 
 

Fundraising: 
Pecan sales went great and beat sales from the previous year! We had an extra $50 
donation which brought the total sales to $979.00 

 

Amy said she will check in on the t-shirt promotion. No new information yet. 
 
Carla encouraged members to begin looking for silent auction items in preparation for 
the tailgate on May 18, 2023. Also, she asked members to begin collecting gift cards for 
one of the raffle prizes—the gift card bundle. Carla is hoping she can take gift card 
bundles and the quilt to sell at the Aggie Mom Boutique.  
 

Carla informed the members that a quilt is being made by Amy’s mom. Amy said the 
materials have been purchased and will make sure the quilt is ready. 
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Sandy explained to the newcomers what the tailgate is and what it means to our club. 
Also, Sandy told the members that Jane Metz will attend the tailgate. Jane is the artist 
behind the illustration on last semester’s Aggie finals bags. 
 

Aggie Bags: Laura encouraged members wanting to take over the Aggie bags to let 
her know. This is her last year. There can be one or several moms who can take over 
the position. She would like to work with the incoming member(s) for the Spring finals 
bag. 
 

Laura thanked all the members who went in December to help distribute the bags. It 
was a joy getting to meet Jane Metz and have her sign all the bags. 
 

Spring Finals Bags will be assembled on Tuesday, April 25th. More information to 
follow. The bags will be distributed on April 27th. 
 

Carla asked if the board will consider a bigger banner for our Aggie mom club. Carla 
suggested a bigger banner that can be used at all events so we can be easily seen. 
 

Amy asked Carla to consider printing tickets for guests who purchase a ticket to attend 
the event. Carla said she would look into it. 
 

Next meeting: Kaleena reminded the members that nominations to serve on the board 
will be announced in February. She encouraged members to consider serving on the 
board. Open board positions include Fundraising and Aggie Bags. 
 

Kaleena thanked everyone in attendance and the meeting was adjourned at 7:12 P.M. 
 


